
Hello from Rhonda,
Happy Summer!
It sure is a happy time
for me as I just
became a "Nana" for
the first time!
My son Garrett and his
beautiful wife Jessica
brought Drake, a
beautiful healthy
grandson, into our
lives.  The family
couldn't be more
blessed than we are
right now.
I appreciate all your
well wishes that I
have received. It is a
wonderful feeling
knowing that my
Bickford family of  8
years loves me as
much as I do them.
I have been the Life
Enrichment
Cooridinator for 7and
a  CNA in Mary B's
prior.

I was a daycare
provider for many
years as I decided to
leave my career as an
office manager to stay
home with my 2
children,  Garrett who
is now married for 3
years and Melissa who
is engaged to be
married next May. My
best friend and
husband, Todd and I
are celebrating 31
years of marriage this
August.
I decided to go to
school to become a
CNA and
Phlebotomist, which
lead me to my dream
of working with
seniors.  I enjoy my
life knowning that I
am able to make a
difference in your
loved ones lives. 
Enriching happiness
makes me happy!
Rhonda

Crystal Lake
Our memorial balloon release was very touching for all...

BICKFORD NEWS!
 From the activity

department...
Can you believe this
weather?
We are enjoying these
breezy warm days in
our courtyard.  What
a beautiful place to
be lately, have you
been?  Come and join
us for an enjoyable
conversation and
an activity as there
are plenty to choose
from.

If there is a reason to
have a party we will
find it!  This month
we will be hosting
 our Birthday Party,
Independence Day,
Shake Rattle and Roll
party, Family &
Friends Bingo night
and  our theme 
Italian day to mention
a few....
We also invited back
Dave the Good Humor
man!  He will be
pulling up in front of
Bickford in his vintage
ice cream  truck
dressed as the Good
Humor Man we all
knew and grew to
love.  Come and pick
out your favorite
treat on us!
 

There will be many
fun outing this month
too.  We will be going
on a riverboat and
lunch cruise, enjoy a
day at 3 Oaks beach,
along with resturant
outings.
Picture on the upper
left is Don and Jenn
celebrating hat day.
Lower left photo is
Barda and Ruth
sharing special time
together on our
breakfast outing at
Brunch cafe, one of
their favorite places
to go.
Please check our
calendar to join in on
the fun!
Happy 4th to all!
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July
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10:30am Wii Bowling
11am St. Eliz Service
1pm Board Games
2pm Hangman Fun
3pm Coffee & Chat
4pm Dominoes
6pm Movie & Trears

9:30am Getting Fit
11am Rosary Circle
1:30pm Cover All Fun
2:30pm Courtyard
Chat & Treats
3:30pm Manicures
6pm Board Games

Family and friends are
welcome to join us for
all activities!

Note: Schedule is
subject to change
pending on interests
and weather.

10:30am Bingo Fun
1pm Walking Club
1:30pm Hangman
2:30pm Courtyard
Chat & Snack
3:30pm Checkers
6pm Movie & Popcorn

10:30am Walking Club
11am St. Eliz Service
1pm Cover All Game
2pm Word Games &
Color Creations
3pm Manicures
6pm Musical Movie &
Popcorn
 

9:30am Simply Fit
11am Rosary Circle
1:30pm Craft Time
2:30pm Courtyard
Chat & Snack
3:30pm Puzzles
6pm I Love Lucy

   Independence Day
9:30am Movercise
10:30am Bingo Blast
1:30pm Fun & Games
2:30pm Cover All
3:30pm Walking Club
6pm Movie & Treats

8am Breakfast Out
9:30am Getting Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
1:30pm Music & Mem
2:30pm Board Games
3:30pm Checkers
6pm Puzzles

9:30am Beach Ball
10am St. Eliz Service
11am Walking Club
1:30pm Cooking Club
2:30pm Trivia Time
3:30pm Word Search
6pm Dean Martin

9:30am Exercise Class
9:40am Depart for
Forest City Riverboat
& Lunch  Cruise
11am Service
1:30pm Bingo Bash
6pm Movie & Popcorn

10:30am Bingo Bucks
11:30am Walking Club
1:30pm Musical
Entertainment
3pm Bistro Chat &
Beverage
6pm Puzzles

10:30am Word Games
11am St. Eliz Service
1pm Wii Bowling
2pm Hangman Fun
3pm Courtyard Chat &
Popsicles
6pm Comedy Movie &
Treats

9:30am Getting Fit
11am Rosary Circle
11:45am Lunch Out
1:30pm Movie Matinee
& Popcorn
3pm Color Creations
6pm Bingo Night!

9:30am Tight N Tone
10:30am Bingo Game
1:30pm Bible Study
2pm Good Humor Dave
Visits
4pm Word Searches
6pm Movie & Popcorn

9:30am Simply Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
11am Garden Club
1:30pm Chronicles
2:30pm Get Crafty
3:30pm Outdoor Chat
6pm I Love Lucy

9:30am Seated Soccer
10am St. Eliz Service
10:30am L, R, Center
1:30pm Cooking Club
2:30pm Reminisce
6pm Word Searches &
Chat

9:30am Getting Fit
11am Service
1:30pm Bingo Blast
2:30pm Color Fun &
Word Searches & Chat
3:30pm Walking Club
6pm Movie & Popcorn
 

10:30am Bingo Bucks
11:30am Wii Bowling
1pm Painting Fun
2pm Board Games
3pm Manicures
6pm Puzzles with
friends

10:30am Walking Club
11am St. Eliz Service
1pm Yahtzee Games
2pm Bag Toss &
Courtyard Fun
3pm Checkers
6pm Movie & Popcorn
 

9:30am Simply fit
11am Rosary Circle
1:15pm 3 Oaks Beach
visit & Ice cream 
2pm Outdoor Chat
3pm Uno Game
6pm Board Games

9:30am Movercise
10:30am Bingo Bash
1:30pm Bible Study
2pm Birthday Party
3pm Reminisce &
Sweet Treats
6pm Puzzles

    Italian Theme
9:30am Exercise Fun
10:15am Hymn Sing
1:30pm Musical Enter
3pm Snack Social
4pm Dominoes
6pm Hangman
 
 
 

9:30am Beach Ball
10am St. Eliz Service
1pm Quilt Club
2:30pm Shake, Rattle
& Roll Party
3:30pm Outdoor Chat
6pm Movie & Popcorn

9:30am Simply Fit
11am Service
1:30pm Bingo Fun
2:30pm Color
Creations & Chat
3:30pm Walking Club
6pm Dominoes

10:30am Bingo Game
11:30am Wii Bowling
1pm Walking Club
1:30pm Musical Enter
3pm Outdoor Chat
6pm Comedy Movie &
Popcorn

10:30am Manicures
11am St. Eliz Service
1pm Wii Bowling
1:30pm Get Craft
2:30pm Cover All Fun
3:30pm Walking Club
6pm Puzzles
 

9:30am Exercise Class
11am Rosary Circle
11:30am Lunch Out
1:30pm Color Fun
2:30pm L, R, Center
3:30pm Manicures
6pm Board Games

8am Men's Breakfast
9:30am Movercise
10:30am Bingo Bucks
1:30pm Bible Study
2pm Trivia Fun
3pm Reminisce
4pm Puzzles
6pm Dean Martin
 

9:30am Simply Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
11am Garden Club
1:30pm Bistro Buddies
2:30pm Cover All Fun
4pm Dominoes
6pm L,R,Center
 
 

9:30am Soccer Fun
10am St. Eliz Service
1:30pm Trivia
2:30pm Reminisce
4pm Puzzles
6pm Red Skelton
Movie & Popcorn

9:30am Exercise Class
11am Service
1:30pm Bingo Bucks
3pm Word Searches &
Color Creations
3:30pm Walking Club
6pm Movie & Popcorn

10:30am Bingo Time
1pm Walking Club
1:30pm Painting Fun
2:30pm Courtyard
Chat & Treats
3:30pm Checkers
6pm Puzzles
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